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Workshops	in	the	works:	

1. Bob’s	“Power	and	Privilege”	workshop	after	presenter	fee	and	reimbursements	
~$200	profit.	

2. Andrew	Leyva	“Theatrical”	workshop	is	looking	to	be	at	our	Annual	Meeting	in	May.	
3. Bobbi	Barnfather	and	Kimberly	Jones	“Prehab.		Don’t	Rehab”	March	18,	2017	

Location	secured	at	CSULB	Multi-Cultural	Center.		
4. K-12	Series	workshops	coming	up	“Physical	Science”	2/18/17.	Currently	22	

registrants.	
	

Please	see	President	report	for	information	on	K-12	interpreting	series.	
	
Enthusiastically	Yours,	
	
Kim	Tripeny-Stiles	and	Cyndy	Parral		
PDC	Co-Chairs	2016-2017	FY.		


